Office of the Board of Directors

P.O. Box 626

Benton City, WA 99320

Phone:  509-588-4396 

Board of Directors Meeting

October 28, 2019
The Benton Irrigation District’s (BID), Board of Directors (BOD) Tuesday’s meeting was held at the District office on Highland Road in Benton City, WA beginning at 8:00 8m.

In Attendance: Chairman Robert Buoy, Director Tyler Wilson, Operations Manager Ed Mitchell, Office Manager Dianne Andrews.
1. Operation/Maintenance Vouchers:

Warrant 45 
          
          $  7,528.87
   Director Wilson moved to approve the above-referenced warrants and voucher, all in favor.
3.  Administrative Report:
· Ed will be on vacation November 4-18
· Dave Trageser from DA Davidson & Co sent a message regarding refinancing the bond with a net savings of $563k. Ed will schedule him to come in to discuss at the November 25 meeting. 
5.  Maintenance Report:
· Tech for the River Pump Station repair will be here December 3
· Dept. of the Interior Cancelled the 2-hour audit
· Draining of lines and winterizing vaults and pump stations is on-going.
· Installed a crane at the Pump Station to raise and lower the door. 

6.  Executive Session: None
Director Tyler Wilson moved to adjourn the meeting, all in favor.

Meeting adjourned at 8:30am.





Robert Buoy-Chairman ___________________




Tyler Wilson-Director    ___________________

